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TO: Mayor and Members of City Council
FROM: Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager

SUBJECT: Presentation — Notwithstanding Ordinance — Renovation and New Construction on
Goethe Street (City Gospel Mission)

Attached is the presentation for a proposed Notwithstanding Ordinance for properties located at
127-129, 131, 141, and 211-219 Goethe Street in Mt. Auburn.

ce: Katherine Keough-Jurs, AICP, Director K@
Department of City Planning
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